
  
April 29, 2011 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Honorable Jaclyn Brilling, Secretary  
New York State Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 
 

Re: Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a National Grid – Request for Approval of 
Certain Housekeeping Changes to its Electric Tariff 

 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 

The attached leaf, issued by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation, d/b/a National Grid 
(“Company”), is being transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the Public Service 
Commission (“Commission”), State of New York.   

 
   First Revised Leaf No. 272 
    
   To P.S.C. No. 220 Electricity 
 
   Effective: June 17, 2011 

 
The Company hereby respectfully submits for filing the attached housekeeping revisions to its 

Electricity Tariff PSC No. 220. Specifically, the Company proposes three minor modifications to its non-
residential sales or delivery service application. The Company proposes to delete the designation “For 
Office Use Only”, to make the font larger and bold the applicant signature line, and to include a space for 
the applicant’s email address.    The Company submits these non-substantive changes to clarify these tariff 
leaves.   

 
 The Company respectfully requests that the Commission approve these minor modifications and 
requests waiver of the statutory time requirements for this leaf to become effective on thirty day’s notice. 
 
 Also, waiver of the requirements of 16NYCRR, §720-8 of the Commission’s regulations as to 
newspaper publication is requested for this filing. 
 

Please contact me at the number provided below with any questions regarding this filing.  
  

Sincerely, 
  
 
      /s/ Keri Sweet Zavaglia 
      Keri Sweet Zavaglia 

Senior Counsel 
Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation  
d/b/a National Grid 
300 Erie Boulevard West 
Syracuse, New York 13202 
Telephone: (315) 428-5839 
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